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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-267/84-23

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated November 16 and December 28, 1984, in

response to our letters, dated October 24 and December 28, 1984. We have

reviewed your replies and find them responsive to the concerns raised in our

Notice of Violation. We will review the implementation of your corrective

actions during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been

achieved and will be maintained. Your request for additional time to complete

Item B, to February 1985, is hereby granted.

Sincerely,

Origina! Si red BX
E. H. 'ohnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
J. W. Gahm, Manager, Nuclear

Production Division i
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
16805 WCR 1915
platteville, Colorado 80651

!

L. Singleton, Manager, Quality
Assurance Division

(same address)

bec (see page 2):
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Public Service Company of Colorado -2-

bec w/ letter dated December 28, 1984:
RIV Security File
John G. Davis, Director, NMSS
SSPB/NRC:NRR
IE File
Resident Inspector

bec w/nonsafeguards' portion 12/28/84 letter:
RPB2 Section Chief (SP&ES) MIS System
NMS&SB P.. Wagner, RP81 R. Denise, DRS&P
RIV File D. Powers, RP81 E. Haycraft, DRSP/LA
RSTS Operator R. Martin R. Bangart
COLORADO STATE DEPT. HEALTH (1tr head)
DMB - IE04
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December 28, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. I
P-84540
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Regional Administrator g gg
Attn: Mr. Eric Johnson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission p
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 ,,,.g-

Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: I+E Inspection Report 84-23

REFERENCE: NRC Letter Dated October 24, 1984.
PSCo Letter dated November 16,
1984.

Dear Sir:

This letter conveys an update to our letter dated November 16, 1984 in
response to Notice of Violation 267/8423-03.

The material enclosed here with contains Safeguards Information as
defined by 10CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is
prohibited by section 147 of the Atomic Act of 1954, as amended.
Therefore, the material with the exception of this letter should not be
placed in the Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions please call Mr. Frank J. Novachek at
(303)571-7436, extension 201.
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Sincerely,
j

/ M/LhC.OSURE CONTAINS
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION J.W. Gahn
UPON SEPARATION MIS Manager Nuclear Production
PAGE IS DECONTROLIED Fort St. Vrain Nuclear

Generating Station
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